A Message from His Honour
The Lieutenant Governor of Saskatchewan

It is my sincere pleasure to extend greetings on behalf of Her Majesty Queen
Elizabeth 11, Queen of Canada, on the occasion of the 26™ Anniversary of Falun
Dafa Month 2018.

At a time of unrest in many countries, Falun Dafa has much to teach us about
peace and harmony. We are fortunate, indeed, to live in a country that embraces
freedom, and welcomes us to practice our beliefs. As Canadians who practice
Falun Dafa join more than 100 million practitioners around the world in
celebrating this month, I offer you my very best wishes as you promote tolerance
and compassion.

W. Thomas Molloy

Lieutenant Governor
Province of Saskatchewan



